Dear «First_name»,

Congratulations! I am pleased to provide you with your official Admission Letter to the Fall 2024 cohort in the Master of Environmental Studies program. You are part of a diverse, capable, and dedicated cohort of environmental leaders selected to begin the program this year. 

You’ll find attached in this email, your formal admittance letter for the program. The letter contains instructions for paying your tuition deposit, MES Admitted Student Day, Orientation, and any provisional or conditional admission requirements you may have.

Again, congratulations! Please email me at averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu, or our MES Director, Carri LeRoy at leroyc@evergreen.edu, if you have any questions regarding the program. If you decide to decline the offer of admission, please provide us with your official decision in writing by emailing me at averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu.

[bookmark: _MailAutoSig]Best wishes,
-Averi

Averi Azar, MES (she/her/hers)
Assistant Director, Master of Environmental Studies 
The Evergreen State College, Lab 1 / 3022      
averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu
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